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Buildings of any kind are not supposed to be in designated Wilderness Areas.  They violate both the letter and

the intent of the Wilderness Act. I'm writing to insist that the USFS stays the course and retires all ANILCA cabins

when the leasees die.  Thanks for upholding the law instead of perpetrating the presence of manmade structures

in the Wilderness.


